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2016 door decorating contest at the Ottawa Research and Development Centre, 

AAFC. 

 

Once again, oat researchers in Ottawa participated in the ORDC Christmas party door 

decorating contest.  The challenge, as always, was to use lab or office supplies to make the 

decorations.  We had two doors, and both won prizes!   
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Marc Savard (ORDC associate director) with Charlene Wight, Phil Couroux, Wubi Bekele,  

and Nick Tinker, from Nick’s oat genomics lab. 

 



  Oat Newsletter      oatnews.org  

            



  Oat Newsletter      oatnews.org  

            

 
 

 
Allison Gutknecht and Yuanhong Chen, from Allen Xue’s pathology lab. 

 

Happy Holidays from all of us at ORDC! 
-Charlene Wight, 20 December, 2016  (thanks to Patrick St. Georges for the group photos!) 


